
Dear OSES Family Members, 

 

This week we had our Curriculum Nights, which were a great success. 

Thank you to all of the parents in attendance.  

 

Picture Day is next Thursday, September 1st, 2016. Students must wear 

their uniforms for their picture. All students will take a picture for ID 

and yearbook purposes. Come ready to show us your best smile! 

 

Parents: If you are having issues logging in to your student’s AR, Study 

Island, or OSES Connect accounts, please email Mrs. Monahan at  

Monahan@OrlandoScience.org.  

 

We are still doing club placements. Please see Page 9 for more details. 

 

We hope you enjoy your weekend and look forward to seeing your 

student on Monday.  

 

Sincerely, 

Michael Singleton 

Principal 

Principal’s Corner 
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Math we are working 

with 2D  or plane 

shapes. Some classes 

are also working on re-

viewing numbers. In 

Reading we are work-

ing on letter recogni-

tion, letter sounds, and 

sight words. Students 

are also starting read-

ing centers and activi-

ties. If you have not 

sent in headphones for 

computer class, please 

try to by next week. 

We had an exciting 

second week of Kin-

dergarten! We are 

working very hard on 

remembering the pro-

cedures and routines 

of the classroom and 

the school. In Social 

Studies we talked 

about rules and being 

good citizens. In Sci-

ence we learned 

about making obser-

vations and using the 

scientific method. In 

Kindergarten 

Just a reminder that it 

is very hot outside for 

PE and recess. Please 

try to send your child 

to school with a water 

bottle everyday. Picture 

day is coming up on 

Thursday, September 

1st. Students must wear 

their uniform for 

school pictures. We 

hope everyone has a 

great weekend! 

Ms. Menoff's class having fun in PE  
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This week in first grade, 

Ms. Strickland’s class read 

the book Bad Apple 

talked about being nice to 

each other and counted 

to 120  while performing  

assessments. In Mrs. 

Ortiz’s class they counted 

to 120 by 1’s, 2’s, 5’s and 

10’s! They also tasted 3 

different types of apples 

and made a pictograph of 

which was their favorite. 

In addition, they also 

learned about what hap-

pens to apples after they 

have been mixed with 

different liquids. In read-

ing they read Limelight 

Larry and learned how to 

treat others around 

them. Ms. Swanks class 

focused on learning and 

executing the steps of 

the writing process. We 

also began our study of 

various types of commu-

nities. In science, we 

used our senses to ob-

serve apples, and what 

happens to them when 

they are left to soak in 

various solutions. In so-

cial studies we discussed 

what being responsible 

means. Finally, in math, 

we practiced place value. 

The students created 

their own structures us-

ing base-10 blocks, and 

then calculated the worth 

of the structure. And 

Lastly, Ms. Anderson’s 

class learned about place 

value, making lists in 

writing, making observa-

tions, Rights and respon-

sibilities and in reading,  

Short /a/ and short /I/ 

and communities. As well 

as answering questions 

about the text. 

5th Grade 
Thank you for those 

families that came out to 

Curriculum Night. It was 

a great success and it 

was wonderful to get to 

see our parents again. In 

Ms. Farrell’s class this 

week students complet-

ed a STEM activity on 

Storm Windows using 

data analysis and coop-

erative group skills to 

determine the best solu-

tions. Students did this 

as an introduction to 

collecting evidence for 

arguments or persuasive 

writing.  

 

Don’t forget that Thurs-

day is picture day! Infor-

mation on ordering the 

pictures should have 

come home today. 



P A G E  4  

O S E S  N E W S  W E E K L Y  

V O L U M E  2 ,  I S S U E  2  

  2nd Grade 

him using only paper 

clips. In math, students 

have been testing their 

fact fluency and chart-

ing their starting point 

on graphs, which will 

be updated each month 

so students can set 

and reach fluency 

goals! In writing, each 

student chose a sum-

mer memory for our 

first class book. 

Second grade in Ms. 

Haines' class has been 

filled with STEM, time, 

and writing! Last 

week, students 

watched raisins dance 

in lemon lime soda. 

This week, students 

saved a gummy worm 

named Fred from a 

watery doom by put-

ting a life preserver on 
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tion of their “Whooo 

am I projects.” Students 

learned about figurative 

language and the scien-

tific method. Students 

also learned about 

communities as we 

formed our own little 

communities in Mrs. 

Cybulski’s class. 

We had a busy learn-

ing week this week! 

We did steam projects 

and made new friends. 

We got to know 

“owl” about each oth-

er through presenta-

3rd Grade 
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4th Grade 
ter development and how 

where you are can change 

who you are. They also 

started their novel study 

of Matilda. Ms. Hurley’s 

class reviewed arrays, fac-

tors, and factor pairs in 

Math. Ms. Thomas’ class 

discussed place value to 

the millions period, multi-

plication patterns and 

properties, and expo-

nents. Ms. Chardavoyne 

and Mrs. Anderson re-

viewed 3rd grade skills 

with their classes. All 

classes took MAP tests 

in Reading and Math at 

the beginning of the 

week. We thank every-

one for coming to Cur-

riculum Night and we 

hope you have an amaz-

ing weekend! 

What an amazing week 

in 4th grade! In Science, 

all classes explored the 

questions scientists ask 

as well as the tools sci-

entists use. In Social 

Studies, all classes dis-

cussed the regions and 

natural features of Flori-

da. In Reading, Ms. Thom-

as’ and Ms. Hurley’s clas-

ses talked about charac-
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Specials: PE 

This week, grades K-2 began a parachute 

unit.  We have done a variety of games with 

the parachute such as: mouse trap, sharks & 

minnows, and a going inside the parachute.  

All of the classes have done a great job fol-

lowing instructions and working together for 

a common goal.  

This week, grades 3-5 continued their volley-

ball unit from late last week.  They have 

learned skills such as bumping, setting, and 

serving.  Next week they will learn the rules of volleyball and play a lead-up 

game to better understand rotations and rules. 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 15 

First Day 

of School! 

16 17 18 19 

Annual  

Info. Update 

Forms Due 

20 

21 22 23 

K-2  

Curriculum 

Night  

5:00-7:00 PM 

24 25 

3-5  

Curriculum 

Night 

5:00-7:00 PM 

26 27 

28 29 30 31 1 (September) 

 

Picture 
Day! 

2 

 

3 

AUGUST 2016 



P A G E  9  

O S E S  N E W S  W E E K L Y  

V O L U M E  2 ,  I S S U E  2  

Dear OSES Families, 

 

We are still processing club requests for the 2016-2017 school year. 

The spaces are limited and several clubs are already full. 

Please remember that all requests must be done using the Club Re-

quest Form (see Page 10 or the link below). Please do not just send 

an email with requests. 

http://orlandoscience.org/elementary/images/OSES%20Club%
20Request%20Form.pdf 
If your student does not want to be part of the club he/she has 

been assigned, please also use the form above, so we can use the 

space for someone else. 

 

Thank you, 

Paola Stauffer 

Assistant Administrator of Operation 

Orlando Science Elementary Schools 

http://orlandoscience.org/elementary/images/OSES%20Club%20Request%20Form.pdf
http://orlandoscience.org/elementary/images/OSES%20Club%20Request%20Form.pdf
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Turn in those Box Tops! 

Earn Money for our School and… 

 a Party for your Class! 

 
How does it work? 

 
Cut out the Box Tops from products that you buy. 

Turn in your Box Tops to your Teacher or put them in the Collection Box at the 

front desk. The Box Tops can be on a collection sheet or in an envelope or baggie.             

 Make sure to label your donation with your teacher’s name so that your class gets 

credit for your donation. 

The class with the most Box Tops at the end of each semester will earn a party 

courtesy of the OSES PVO! 



 

Lunch Menu: August 


